
2020 MUSIC IN THE VINES | FAQs 
CAN I BUY TICKETS AT THE DOOR? 

 
If the concert is not sold out, tickets will be available for purchase at the door. Concerts 
frequently sell out, so we recommend purchasing tickets in advance. 

 
 

DO YOU ALLOW LAWN CHAIRS? 
 

Low lawn chairs are only permitted in the back of the amphitheater. Chairs must be no 
more than 32” tall. 

 
 

DO YOU SERVE ANY ALCOHOL BESIDES WINE? 
 

No, we are not licensed to serve anything besides the wine we produce. 
 
 

ARE CHILDREN ALLOWED AT THE CONCERTS? 
 

Yes, all ages are welcome. Children under 10 years do not need a ticket. 
 
 

CAN I BRING IN BOTTLED WATER? 
 

Yes, as long as it is in sealed plastic bottles. We encourage guests to bring reusable 
water bottles that you can fill up at the water station by bar. 

 
 

CAN I BRING IN A PICNIC? 
 

Yes, outside food may be brought into the amphitheater, but we also have food 
vendor(s) providing a variety of choices. Please note: 

 
• No outside alcohol; this includes pre-purchased Gilbert Cellars wine 
• No large hard coolers; soft coolers only 
• Soft coolers will be subject to search for alcohol & any illegal items. Washington 

State law does not allow beer, spirits or wine including pre-purchased Gilbert 
Cellars wine through the gate. Those items will be confiscated. 

 
 

QUESTIONS? CONTACTS US: VIA@GILBERTCELLARS.COM / 509-249-9049 x7 


